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AAACU Team Member Awarded William S. Moors Scholarship 

Alpena, MI, May 29, 2024 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union recently 
announced the recipient of the 2024 
William S. Moors Scholarship. 
 
The $500.00 William S. Moors 
scholarship, created in memory of past 
President and Board Member of 
AAACU, is awarded each year to a 
credit union team member who is 
attempting to better themselves 
personally and professionally in a 
college degree program that could 
eventually lead to an area of credit union 
management at AAACU or in the credit 
union industry. 
 

The credit union announced team member Alison Jakubcin as the recipient of the 2024 William 
S. Moors Scholarship. Alison recently completed her associate’s degree from Alpena 
Community College and bachelor’s degree from Northwood University. Congratulations Alison 
on being selected as the 2024 William S. Moors Scholarship Recipient. 
 
AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of April 30, 2024, AAACU provides service to 46,315 members with total 
assets equal to $807,987,113. 

Pictured: Charlie Negro, Alison Jakubcin, Brian Shumaker, and 
Donald J. Mills. 
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